
 
 

ANNOUNCING OUR EMERGING DEAF CHEF SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
 
Deaf Chef Ross is excited to announce our new Scholarship Program for emerging deaf chefs in 
Australia. Through this program and your support, we provide financial and mentoring support 
to selected Australian deaf chefs early in their training. 
 
How can you help? Purchase one of our fund levels below – proceeds after costs from your 
purchase will support this Scholarship Fund. Visit our Store –   deafchefross.com/store/ 
 
 
GOLD FUND LEVEL  $125 plus shipping  
You receive with your purchase –  

• Custom DCR cutting board with inset carved handles 

• Long handled wooden DCR spoon 

• Recognition on our Scholarship page (you may choose to 
remain anonymous) 

• Updates on our scholarship program and awardees through 
our newsletter 

 
 
 
SILVER FUND LEVEL  $75 plus shipping 
You receive with your purchase –  

• Custom designed thick dark grey cotton DCR apron 

• Recognition on our Scholarship page (you may choose  

• to remain anonymous) 

• Updates on our scholarship program and awardees through 
our newsletter 
 

 
 
BRONZE FUND LEVEL  $25 or more  
You receive with your purchase –  

• Recognition on our Scholarship page (you may choose  

• to remain anonymous) 

• Updates on our scholarship program and awardees through 
our newsletter 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 
 
 
 

ARE YOU AN EMERGING DEAF CHEF INTERESTED IN APPLYING FOR FUNDING? 
Contact us at admin@deafchefross.com and we will send you more information. 

 

mailto:admin@deafchefross.com

